



Quarterly Meeting Agenda
June 1, 2021 9:00 am to 11:00 am Central

- Opening Remarks/Welcome
 - Janel opened the third quarterly meeting 9:00-9:01
- Introductions
 - 9:01-9:10
- Old Business
 - None
- TRCC Organization Update – Janel Veile
 - Freddy Vasquez’s first meeting 9:10-9:11
- Comments from NHTSA – Martin Broyles
 - Martin talked about a new dataset from EMS from all 50 states that can be used to improve EMS data systems 9:11-9:12
- Comments from FHWA – Alan Ho
 - Alan talked about preparation for fundamental data elements that we all must have and collect data. A future meeting will be scheduled with IDOT 9:12-9:13
- Comments from FMCSA – Dan Meyer
 - Greg talked about a large truck study for crashes in work zones, and may need additional data to support the cause 9:13-9:14
- Guest Presenter – Jessica Riley, Planning & Administration Section Manager, Michigan State Police
 - Michigan Traffic Crash Facts
 - Jessica gave a short presentation on their MTCF website with all kinds of data that is now used to increase traffic safety. 9:14-9:38
- 2020 Assessment Update regarding Strategic Plan – Janel Veile & Mitchell Gaffney
 - Janel updated the committee on the Strategic Planning GO-Team to come. The application should be submitted this week, and once submitted and reviewed a GO-Team will be sent out 9:38-9:40
- 2022 & 2023 Highways Safety Plan and 405c Projects– Adam Gabany

- Adam updated the committee on the 2022 Highway Safety Plan 9:40-9:42
 - All projects approved and we should submit ahead of schedule
 - For 2023, the notice of opportunity is now posted on the website. Applications are now being accepted. All submissions are encouraged, even in lieu of funding appropriations. Link to subscription info was provided by Adam in the chat.

- Update on Data Linkage Project with IDOT/IDPH – Jennifer Martin, Dan Leonard & Dr. Mickey Edwards 9:42-9:55
 - Dr. Edwards shared a short presentation on the 2016-2018 Crash/Hospital data linkage project
- SPR Projects Report – Holly Bieneman/Mike Vanderhoof 9:55-9:56
 - Janel mentioned what the SPR funds are for and what we can use them for. In the next couple of weeks we should know if they are approved.

- Crash Update – Jessica Keldermans 9:56-9:58
 - Jessica gave a quick update on the Crash data system
- Roadway Update – Bill Morgan 9:58-9:59
 - Bill gave a quick update on the roadway inventory system.
- Current Project Updates
 - Trauma Registry Update – Adelisa Orantia 9:59-10:00
 - Data Warehouse Update – Andy Simmons (Sree Godvidan) 10:00-10:02
 - Sree updated the committee on the status of the project, and unfortunately the timeline has changed drastically, however, we should finalize the funding soon

- Open Discussion
 - None

- Future Meetings:
 - Tuesday, August 10 from 9:00 am-11:00 am***
 - Tuesday, October 19 from 9:00 am-11:00 am***

- Adjourn
 - Meeting was adjourned by Janel at 10:02